
School Council meeting 8th January 2020 

• Chess lessons will be starting at beginning of February. 
• Grant for $500 has been given to the school to enhance French.  The school would like to have a 

theatre group come into school at the end of March.  The school is looking for $180 to make up 
the difference.  It was approved by the school council. 

• Another grant from wifi will be applied for to make some additions to the sensory room. 
• Fair – looking for ideas for the June funfair. 

- Kids games need to be more structured. 
- Maybe some educational games/displays, eg. RARE 
- Fire department 
- High School band (if possible) 
- Face painting 
- Photo booth 
- Draw up a better layout for the games to identify areas. 

 

• Moveathon – March 31st. 


